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7th July 2025 
 

Walking Home Permission - Year 5 & 6 only 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
With the end of term quickly approaching, we look forward to the new academic year. As you 
may be aware, we give families the option if they would like their child/ children in year 5/6 to 
walk home without an adult collecting them at the end of the school day.  
 
Should you, as parents/carers, feel that your child is mature enough to cope with this 
responsibility, please complete the google form on the link below. If you have not completed this 
form and returned it to the office your child will not be able to walk home without an adult 
collecting them on the first day of term. 
 
Walking home permissions 
 
https://forms.gle/hFULCF2dkYXz21hz8 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
  
Sarah Biss 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

mailto:office@midsomernortonprimary.co.uk
http://www.longvernal.com
https://forms.gle/hFULCF2dkYXz21hz8

